
NO PARISH COUNCIL MEETING HELD ON 25 MARCH 

2020 DUE TO CORVID-19 (CORONAVIRUS) PANDEMIC 

SO MINUTES FROM THE 4 MARCH 2020 HAVE NOT 

YET BEEN APPROVED. 

 

AT THIS TIME THE CURRENT GOVERNMENT 

GUIDELINES STATE THAT THERE SHOULD BE NO 

GATHERINGS OF 2 OR MORE PEOPLE WHICH 

PREVENTS THE PARISH COUNCIL FROM MEETING. 

 

IF YOU WISH TO CONTACT THE PARISH COUNCIL YOU 

MAY DO SO THROUGH THE CONTACT DETAILS ON THE 

WEBSITE. 

 

 

 

Salterforth Parish Council 

25 March 2020 


